
 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

For Immediate Release​: 
Tsiothohrhkó:wa/January 25, 2021 
 

DR. DUBUC OPTOMETRY STAFF ANNOUNCE REOPENING DATE 

 
Dr. Dubuc’s Optometry staff will be back in the office effective Tuesday, January 26, 2021. 
Staff will resume distribution of glasses and contact lens via window service as part of our 
Resumption of Services Plan; this will be ​by appointment only​.  Dr. Dubuc will resume her 
regular clinics on February 8, 2021. 
 
When picking up glasses or contact lenses, please continue to follow safety protocols. A 
mask must be worn and social distancing is still being followed. If you have any questions 
or concerns, or to schedule an appointment for pick-up of lenses, please contact the 
Optometry Department at 613-575-1158,  613-575-1209, or 613-575-2341 ext. 3131.  
 
 
 

 


